
 
Wednesday 3rd September 2025 

To our pupils, parents, carers and commissioners, 

I am delighted to welcome you back to a new academic year and to share some exciting news about 
the journey ahead for our school community. 

As you are aware, we completed our rebranding as Infinite Schools in July. This step marked the 
beginning of an exciting chapter in our story. While our name may have changed, please be 
reassured that nothing will change for your children in terms of care, support, and quality of 
education. If anything, our ability to shape provision that meets the unique needs of our pupils will 
only grow stronger, now that we are fully autonomous and able to direct every decision with their 
best interests at heart. 

Our vision remains clear: to provide an environment where young people feel safe, valued, and 
inspired to achieve. We aim to support every pupil in discovering their path, developing their 
strengths, and becoming confident, resilient individuals ready to chase their dreams. We will 
achieve this through our Foundational Values of Care, Connection and Trust, and our Aspirational 
Values Courage, Ambition and Excellence. 

This year also brings the excitement of welcoming new colleagues to our team: 

• Dympna Woods, our new Executive Headteacher, who will be supporting leadership across 
Infinite Schools. 

• Zoe Phillips, joining us as SENDCo, to strengthen our provision for children with additional 
needs. 

• Krysta Waddington, stepping into the role of English Lead Teacher. 

• Asikiya Smith, our new Higher Level Teaching Assistant. 

• Lucy Burchall, who is now our Admin Officer at Marsh Green. 

Each of these appointments reflects our commitment to excellence and our determination to keep 
building the best possible team for your children. 

I cannot overstate how excited I am for what lies ahead. With Infinite Schools now fully established, 
and with the strength of our staff team, we are entering a phase of real opportunity and growth. 
Together, we will continue to nurture, challenge, and empower the young people we serve. 

Thank you, as always, for your trust, your partnership, and your support. Here’s to a successful and 
inspiring year ahead for all. 

 

With warm regards, 

Rob Jarvis 

 
Headteacher 
Infinite Schools 


